
CoStar Headquarters: 
What's Next? 

In February, CoStar announced it will move its HQ to Central Place Tower 
in Rosslyn. To advance this economic development deal, the County Board 
will act on a minor site plan amendment and a zoning ordinance 
amendment. Additionally, the Board will take action to close public access 
to the observation deck and supporting areas, and allocate state funds.

Zoning 
Ordinance 

Amendment

Minor Site 
Plan 

Amendment

Vacation of 
Public 

Easements

*July 22, 2024 County Board action is 
expected on all four items

*April 20: Request 
to Advertise the 
zoning study

May 14: Presented 
to the Zoning 
Committee

*July 8: Presented 
to the Planning 
Commission

Don't forget to get involved in the 
planning of an improved Gateway Park!

*July 8: Presented 
to the Planning 
Commission
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*Note: items could be held on recessed meeting dates. Please check final meeting agendas to confirm date/time of each item's hearing. 

This minor site plan 
amendment will ensure 
that the removal of public 
access to the observation 
deck comes with the 
$13,951,900 contribution 
from CoStar to the 
County to revitalize 
Gateway Park. The extra 
funding will allow for the 
reconstruction to be 
completed nearly a 
decade sooner than 
planned. 

CoStar Group has been 
awarded up to $4.9M in 
performance-based state 
incentives to move its 
global headquarters to 
Arlington. Included in 
that amount is a $1.25M 
grant from the 
Commonwealth's 
Opportunity Fund, which 
will be transferred to 
Arlington following the 
County Board's 
authorization for the 
County Manager to sign 
the agreement, accept 
the funds and allocate 
them to CoStar Group.




